

10 September 2019

Mr. Duncan Eddy Space Operations Lead Capella Space 575 7th Street San Francisco CA 94103

Dear Mr. Eddy:

This letter memorializes Capella Space's recent discussions with Inmarsat, in which Capella Space indicated an intent to modify any relevant FCC licenses and ITU filings for its non-geostationary satellite fleet to include the capability to communicate with Inmarsat geostationary satellites using transmit and receive frequencies assigned to Inmarsat in the L-band.

Inmarsat supports Capella Space's license and filing modifications to this end, and Capella Space may disclose our support to regulators in the relevant applications.

Thank you for seeking our input in advance of Capella Space's filings.

Sincerely,

/s/ Brennan T. Price
Brennan T. Price
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Inmarsat, Inc.
Tel +1 703 223-3327
Email brennan.price@inmarsat.com